
 

Dear Parishioners and friends, 

These days of confinement and isolation have certainly been challenging for us all.  
I have had the opportunity to speak with some of you on the phone or to communicate via 
e-mail – but it is not the same as seeing you, shaking hands, or simply exchanging smiles.    
I think what I miss most of all is being with you at Mass and distributing the Eucharist.  

When we record our Mass I try to imagine seeing you through the camera… it sort 
of reminds me of Romper Room with Miss Barbara:  “I see Julie and Tommy and etc. as she 
looked through her magic mirror.  (If you don’t know what I am talking about, then you are 
too young!) 

If there is anything St. Julie’s can do for you while we wait to return to some sort 
of new normal, please call. While I cannot come visit in person, I want you to know I am 
still here wanting to serve as your priest in whatever capacity I am able. Thank you for all 
you do and remember: “We are all in this together”. 

       Father George 
 


